
 

 

 

 

March 7, 2023 

 

Bradley Kosco, P.E., P.S. City Engineer 

City of Hudson, Ohio 

 

Dear Mr. Kosco, 

The Village of Boston Heights approved the 6231 Chittenden Rd - Sandusky Fireworks project within village 

boundaries at the 2/08/2022 Village Council meeting.  The developer was asked about utilities for the 

project.  The Planning Commission was told that city water would be provided from City of Hudson. 

The Village of Boston Heights has no objection to Hudson providing the water service to supply the 6231 

Chittenden Rd – Sandusky Fireworks facility.  Cleveland Water Department provides no water line service to 

the Village south of the Ohio Turnpike and is unable to supply water to Sandusky Fireworks. 

Please feel free to contact the Engineer and Community Representative for the Village of Boston Heights ,             

Brian Gorog (330.858.0157) if further information is needed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mayor Bill Goncy 
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